



UWRA Committee Meeting Minutes



Time:	9:00 AM AEDT
Date:	11th September 2022
Venue:	Teams
Attendance	<u>Executive</u> Zoe (President) Nathan (Secretary) Simon (Treasurer) <u>Delegates</u> Victoria Queensland NSW Tasmania Adelaide Perth Canberra

TIME	ITEM	Who	Notes
------	------	-----	-------

Review the minutes of the latest UWRA meeting [here](#)



[underwaternugbyaustralia](https://www.facebook.com/underwaternugbyaustralia)



[@uwraustralia](https://www.instagram.com/uwraustralia)



[Underwater Rugby Australia UWRA](#)



UWRA Committee Meeting Minutes



	Review previous meetings action items	Zoe	
	Treasurer Update	Simon	No updates. Simon: To look into separate logins for the bank accounts.
	Injury management	Ricadro	Nathan: Google form and spreadsheet to gather this information. Start with the NSW injury report and remove all identifiable information.
	Upcoming AUF AGM - November 19th.		This will be held in Hobart, so the UWRA will need to fund flights and accommodation. I will look at keeping costs as low as possible for this. If you have any agenda items you would like discussed please contact Zoe. Please look into the awards on the AUF website including sportsperson of the year and the beau beere award to see if anyone in your club is deserving. I think nominations are sent to Graham and Sooze, but please cc me in too.

Review the minutes of the latest UWRA meeting [here](#)



[underwaternugbyaustralia](https://www.facebook.com/underwaternugbyaustralia)



[@uwraustralia](https://www.instagram.com/uwraustralia)



[Underwater Rugby Australia UWRA](https://www.youtube.com/UnderwaterRugbyAustraliaUWRA)



UWRA Committee Meeting Minutes



	Funding For NT uniform design		<p>I propose we allocate some \$\$ for the person who designs the NT uniforms for Montreal 2023. This may take the form of a monetary reimbursement if they are not a part of the uwra community, or cover the cost of a pair of swimmers for them if they are. In this proposal I have mentioned up to \$500 (the exact amount spent to be dependent on who is doing the work and their experience etc), but this can be discussed further.</p> <p>https://docs.google.com/document/d/19t7qGzl7Cjd4clCtWxeOvwBa7eHTr9Ke/edit?usp=drivesdk&oid=118416371858033464263&rtpof=true&sd=true</p> <p>Rach: A designer has been found.</p>
	Website renewal		<p>This is coming up in September and cost about \$200 last year.</p> <p>Nathan to do vote on this</p>
	Date for uwra agm - November? 12th or 13th? 26th or 27th?		<p>20th Nov 2022 Nathan to do coms and nomination forms</p>
	Date for next meeting.		<p>9th October</p>
	World cup budget		<p>Ricardo: To share what was paid for last world cup Zoe: To find out competition related fees Jared and Rach: To share team budgets. Nathan & Simon: To put together a vote (potentially) \$500 budget allocation for NT team designs</p>
	UWRA T-shirts	Scott & Rach	<p>To put proposal together for this.</p>
	Nationals Survey	Sarah	<p>Form to be created on submitting feedback on hosting Nationals. Newsletter on this with AGM details to be done</p>

Review the minutes of the latest UWRA meeting [here](#)



[underwaterrugbyaustralia](https://www.facebook.com/underwaterrugbyaustralia)



[@uwraustralia](https://www.instagram.com/uwraustralia)



[Underwater Rugby Australia UWRA](https://www.youtube.com/UnderwaterRugbyAustraliaUWRA)



UWRA
Committee Meeting Minutes



Review the minutes of the latest UWRA meeting [here](#)



[underwaternugbyaustralia](https://www.facebook.com/underwaternugbyaustralia)



[@uwraustralia](https://www.instagram.com/uwraustralia)



[Underwater Rugby Australia UWRA](#)